
 
 

 

 

 

ACHIEVEMENTS 
 

Learning Award 
1A Oliver R, 1B Oliver J, 2G Amelie F, 2S Ryan G, 3C Elizabeth,  

3T Harriet, 4CD Hugo, 4F Jack R, 5P Ixia, 5R Tommy, 6H Connor B, 6N 
Hollie 

Value Award 
1A Hattie, 1B Elizabeth Mu, 2G Noah M, 2S Dottie PD, 3C Jasmine,  

3T Tristan, 4CD Adam,4F Lara, 5P, Nathaniel, 5R Isabella M, 6H 
everyone, 6N Jack R 

 
 
 

House Points 
Becket        93  
Dickens                 74  
Churchill  89 
Harvey            78 
Holmes  74 
Shakespeare           79 

CONGRATULATIONS 
TO:  

BECKET 

This week’s winner! 

PRAYER SPACE 
 

Dear God 
We thank you for your love and your promise to 

be with us 
At school, at rest or play, help us to feel near to 

you and hear your voice. 
Guide us to always do our best in every situation 

and to love one another 
Amen 

 

AR READING AWARD 

 
CLASS READING AWARD 

 

 

A message from Sarah Bone, Deputy Head 
 
Thank you for a successful and happy first full week at school. The children have settled extremely well 
into their new classes and are very enthusiastic about their learning. This is a fantastic start to the term! 
We are very grateful for your continued support.  
 
Thank you also for working with us at the start and at the end of the day in order to keep everyone safe. 
We have listened carefully to your concern about the congestion at the school exit and plans are in place 
to create double gates.  
 
We were delighted to participate in the Kingsnorth Parish Council Harvest celebration on Wednesday in 
the community orchard. Sixty fruit bearing trees were planted there with funding from the Queen’s 
Diamond Jubilee and the service was of thanks for the harvest they bear. Thank you to Mrs Rich, Miss 
Fellows and to all other families who represented the school at this event. 
I hope that you have a peaceful and safe weekend.  
 

10th Sept 
2021 

 
No: 384 

News 
 

Due to circumstances beyond our control, Caterlink are having a few stock issues, as a result the menu 
choices may change. We will keep you informed as best we can. There is a change to Monday 13th 
menu, Option 2 will now be Vegetable Sausage in tomato sauce. 
 
We will be hosting a quiz night on Friday 15th October in the school hall to raise money for MIND charity. If 
you would like to join as a team, please email office@kingsnorth.kent.sch.uk or call the office. 
 
We are recruiting for Midday and Breakfast club supervisors, if you are interested please contact the 
school office for further information. 

mailto:office@kingsnorth.kent.sch.uk


 

 

Main Office: 01233 622673    Website: www.kingsnorth.kent.sch.uk 
Email: office@kingsnorth.kent.sch.uk   School Mobile:  07933 251456/ 
Breakfast Club: administration@kingsnorth.kent.sch.uk 
After School Club: Vanessa 07749 280043/ 01233 713813 
Caterlink Catering:     kitchen@kingsnorth.kent.sch.uk     
KMAC Uniform: www.kentschooluniform.com  
If your child tests positive, please email the school: cv19positive@kingsnorth.kent.sch.uk 
 

 
WHAT IS ON NEXT WEEK 

 
Monday 13th   - Netball, Chess & TT Rockstar clubs 
Tuesday 14th  -  
Wednesday 15th - Typing, Mindfulness colouring clubs 
Thursday 16th  - Choir & Football clubs  
Friday 17th   - Boccia club, school photos 

 
Things to remember 

 
In order to keep your child/ren safe, please can we remind you that if your child walks home alone we 
must have this in writing, or if another adult is collecting your child from school, we must be notified of 
this prior to collection, preferably in writing to either your class teacher or the office. 
 
We are already collecting lots of lost property! It is imperative that you name of all of your child’s item of 
clothing – this includes all uniform, coats, water bottles, lunch boxes, hats, scarves etc. This can be as 
simple as writing their name in biro on the labels. 
 
If you have booked your child onto one of the school clubs, they start next week. Children will be able to 
wear their PE Kits to school for days they are doing Netball and Football clubs.  
 
Please can we remind all children and parents that at drop off and pick up times we ask that you walk on 
school grounds, please do not scoot or cycle for health & safety reasons. 

 
On Friday 17th September Profiles Photography, our school photographer, will be taking your child’s 
photograph. If you do not consent to your child’s photograph being taken please let the school office 
know by 4pm Wednesday 15th September.  Please ensure that your child is wearing their red 
sweatshirt/cardigan. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Wellbeing 
 

We are here to support you and your child in any way we can.  
 

Please take a look at our wellbeing page on our website Kingsnorth Primary School - Mental Health and 
Well-Being for more information on how we can help. Our FLO Mrs Rich is also available for any advice. 
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